MINUTES

NOTICE OF 2017 TAX YEAR PROPOSED
PROPERTY TAX RATE FOR
CITY OF EAST TAWAKONI
SEPTEMBER 13TH, 2017



Meeting called to order @ 5:00 p.m., September 13th, 2017.
Public Hearing for all residents.
Those present:  Johnnie LaPrade, Lynn Wallace, and Elinka Harper.
Johnnie stated to all attendees the tax rate for the City of East Tawakoni would remain unchanged.
No questions or comments from attendees.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned 5:15 p.m.
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